OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER GENERAL OF DEFENCE ACCOUNTS
Ulan Batar Road, Palam, DAe_lAhi Cant.- 110010. B
No. AN/III/3053/RTI/CPIO dated 17/05/2017

To,
The All PsCDA/CsDA/IFAs/PIFA/PCFA/CFA(Fys)
Subject:-  Nomination/Change of CPIO/Appellate Authority

In continuation to HQrs office letter dated 27/03/2017, it is requested to all
CPIOs/FAAs concerned to see their updated details on CGDA website on following

address http://www.cgda.gov.in/index.php?page=adm/cpios.

If any incomplete/incorrect details noticed please send the correct/complete

details to HQrs office on priority basis on E-mail id admincpio.dad@hub.nic.in or via Fax in

the following proforma.
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